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Good morning Drew & Clare,

I wish to thank you both for your time last Wednesday afternoon to sit down and talk with Paul and myself. We both
found the meeting extremely informative and helpful.

I have since heard back from Beryl Wiles regarding some of the previous maps that where compiled by the Mapua
Walk and Cycleways Group that shows the then agreed indicative walking and cycleways.

Please find the maps Beryl has located attached. They not only cover Mapua Village but one of the maps includes a
wider area moving towards Tasman. These maps include some of the green corridors we indicated but not all.

I feel it is important when planning for active transport we look at how this can be networked not only within Mapua,
but how these networks are connected and linked within the greater Ruby Coast (everything on the eastern side of
State Highway 60) area. We need to provide for and encourage active transport within the entire Ruby Coast.

Maybe, there is an opportunity for TDC, TACA and MDCA to work co-cooperatively together to develop a unified Ruby
Coast Active Transport Plan rather than just looking at Mapua and Tasman in isolation to each other. I would like to
hear your thoughts on this idea.

Thank you once again.

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley
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